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Welcome to Camden People 
First June Newsletter.  

    
We are all hoping to hear good 
news from the government 
soon. 

  
We hope lockdown will be over 
by June 21 which is this month. 

  



  
We know there might be some 
delays because of the new 
Indian Covid that is going 
around. 
 

  
The government wants us all to 
be safe before lockdown is over 
so we do not have another one. 

 

 
We are trying to stay positive 
and hope for the best. 

 

 
We look forward to seeing our 
friends and family again after a 
long time inside. 

  
We are all very excited. 



  
 
 
Feedback from members 
 

  
I am coping well with my job 
with photosymbol, but 
everything is upside down and I 
want to go back to Camden 
People First office. 
 
Working from home is not the 
same. It is too disturbing 
because my flatmate plays loud 
music and other people knock 
on my door when I am busy. 

  
I have been keeping busy 
looking after the dog and trying 
to take her for walks. I look after 
mum especially to help with her 
arthritis. I go to the gym by 
myself in Kentish Town.  
 
I am looking forward to going 
out because I go on walks 
already. 



   
William died this morning so I 
am stressed out.  
I have been doing dancing in the 
Greenwood and I have been to 
Hampstead.   
 

  
We miss the fun times at the 
office and can not wait to go 
back. 

 

 
We hope everyone is still 
keeping safe and well and hope 
to see you all soon.  

 

    

 
Our contact details are below. 
Please contact us if you need 
any help, advice or information. 

  



 If you need help, our advice and 
advocacy drop-in is on 
Wednesdays from 2pm - 4pm in 
the Camden office 
 
215 Eversholt St, Ampthill 
Square, London NW1 1DE 
 

  
Telephone advice is also 
available from 10am - 12pm on 
Wednesdays 
 
07826347882 
 

    

 
info@camdenpeoplefirst.co.uk  

  

 
Telephone 0207 388 2007  

 

 
 Find us on  
  
Facebook - camdenpeoplefirst  
Twitter - InfosCPF  
Instagram - Camden.People.First 
Website - 

www.camdenpeoplefirst.org.uk 
 

 

  

http://www.camdenpeoplefirst.org.uk/

